
 

 

 
 
 
 

Important Messages from the Coordinator: 

 

Reminder to parents and families regarding parking. Parking is not permitted 
in the top administration staff  car park or in the teachers car park at any 
time 

 

Spring Holiday programs and booking forms are now available at the school 
office and the service 

 

Tracy Wallis has over the last week attended the annual QCAN conference 
for training. QCAN is the peak body for School age care in QLD and have 
lots of valuable training to assist services and Educators. 

Educators from the service have recently attended workshops on Storypark. 
Storypark will become a new way to keep families informed about what your 
children are doing at YMCA. Educators will be able to upload photos and 
stories and send them to families during sessions.  

Educators also attended training on “My Family Lounge”. This will be up and 
running soon at the service and will be where enrolments etc will be entered 
by families.  

More information on these two news applications will be sent out to families 
in the coming weeks. 

Coordinators attend regular meetings in our zone eg, Coordinator meetings 
and Zone meetings.  

What we’ve been doing: 
Over this term we have been doing some science experiments with milk, lots 
of different art activities, craft activities, cooking and lots more. 

The educators have been doing lots of preparation for the upcoming school 
holidays. We will be visiting Daisy Hill Forest, have Cool Companions visit, 
Cupcake wars will be on as well as our challenge day, orienteering  and lots 
more….. 
We have been running a weekly cooking club on Wednesday afternoons and 
have started collecting Compost and food for the Chickens at school. This 
will work with the worm farm presentation and our own worm farm during 
the holidays. 
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